
To: "Shane Donnelly" <shane.donnelly@parliament.tas.gov.au>
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Dear Shane,
I notice the Launceston hearings have been placed on the web.
I appeared on the 7th November 2008 at Launceston and it would appear my name has
been recorded incorrectly.
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/CTEE/Transcripts/7%20November%2008%20-
%20Launceston.pdf

Could this please be amended.

Thank you.

Regards,

Clive Stott


